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First Holy Communion 
This will take place in St. Joseph’s Church, Wath 
on Sunday 7th November, and, also possibly, 
Sunday 14th November depending on numbers. 
First Holy Communion will be open to Catholic 
children who are currently in Year 3 and above 
and you should have received a letter this week 
giving further details of the preparation. Please 
note that all preparation is done in the Parish 
and not in school. All reply slips should be 
returned to Fr Martin at church. If you wish your 
child to receive First Holy Communion this year 
and have not received a letter, please contact 
school. 

 

After School Club 
There are still some full time and part time places 
available at the After School Club beginning after 
half term. Please reply to the text if you would like 
to request places. 
 

 

Jess Cup 
Congratulations to this week’s winner of 
the Jess Cup, Deacon Savage. Well done, 
Deacon!  

 

School Photographs 
The photographer will be in school next week on 
Thursday 27th May for individual photographs. 
Children should wear full school uniform on this 
day. PE and Forest School sessions will be re-
arranged and you will receive a text of any 
changes. 

Pentecost Sunday 
This Sunday we celebrate 
Pentecost, the day the Holy Spirit 
came to the disciples, the birthday 
of the church! Our Foundation 
Stage and KS1 children in school 
have been celebrating with bubbles 
and balloons! 

 
 

Attendance 
Good attendance and punctuality are vital for success at 
school and to establish positive life habits necessary for 
future success. Pupils cannot achieve their full potential if 
they do not regularly attend school. Pupils are expected to 
attend school every day and the school target is to keep 
attendance at, or above, 96 percent throughout the year. 
Attendance this week: 97% with Y3 at 100%! 
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Book of the Week 
Our book recommendation this week is Mr Tiger, Betsy and 
the Blue Moon by Sally Gardner. This recommendation is from 
Miss Porter who says “This book is a bit magical and a bit 
adventurous!” Who will get to read it first? 

 

 
School will take part in the Race for Life in June – watch out for 
details to follow! 

School Lunches 
Below is the menu for next week. After 
half term we will resume a three week 
menu choice and this will be in next 
week’s newsletter. Our Foundation 
Stage and KS1 children will also begin to 
use the hall again for lunches after the 
holiday. 

Morris Minors 
Wath Morris Minors are now recruiting. 

If you are aged 5+ come and try Morris Dancing. 
Have fun and make new friends while keeping fit and 

trying something totally different. 
Don’t forget to bring your grown up with you. 

Morris Minors meet every Saturday at Wath Hall, 
Wath between 10.30am and 11.30am. 

No equipment needed! 


